Cargill WI elects new executive

Eden-Grove Women's Institute met at the home of Carolyn Abell on April 11.

Twelve members attended and the annual elections, as well as the reports, were submitted.

The president position for 2002-03 will be held by Debbie Young and Edna Zettler and the secretary treasurer will be Karen Thompson Riley. The convenors and other committee members were assigned. Lunch was served by Carolyn Abell and Ferne Abell.

The next meeting will be held May 9 at the home of Cathy Elphick at 8 p.m. The roll call is to bring annuals for the library flowerbed.

EDEN GROVE WI

Eden Grove Women's Institute met at the home of Mary Thompson on June 27 with 12 members

attending the meeting.
She gave everyone a tour of her gardens and showed them how to propagate flowers from mums and other flowers.

A motion was made to make a donation to the Women's House of Kincardine and the Youth Literacy Program in Walkerton.

The roll call was to name a flower using the first letter of your last name. Lunch was served by Sharon Fitzsimmons and Mary Thompson.

A yard sale was held at Annie Campbell's on June

Upcoming events for the Institute are a mystery tour to be held in August and the next meeting will be September 26 at the home of Phyllis Arkell.

YARD SALE



APARTMENT to the SALE

ANNIE CAMPBELL



MARG MASON

EDNA ZETTLER

DEBBIE Young Roxie Young SHARON FITZSIMMONS Edna ZeHler

